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2nd March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Following the fantastic news that all children will return to school on 8th March, I’d 

like to lay out arrangements in the same way I did in the Autumn term. 

 

All Children will be welcomed into school between 8:45am and 09.00am via the main 

gate. 

 

Parents should wear a mask for both morning drop off and afternoon collection. 

 

The gates will open at 3pm for afternoon collection – all children will be ready and 

waiting outside to ensure we can keep people moving round the one way system. 

 

You will continue to enter via the main gate, follow the one way system and exit from 

the bottom gate.  

     

Can I please remind you that if you need to speak to a teacher, you should make a 

telephone appointment by calling the office.  Teachers should not be approached 

when dismissing the children.  

 

Please remember NO MASK NO ENTRY.  

 

PE DAYS – Children to come to school in their PE Kit wearing trainers. 

 

 Monday – all children in KS2 – Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

 Tuesday – all children in KS1 – Year 1 and Year 2 

 Wednesday – all children in KS2 – Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

 Thursday – all children in KS1 – Year 1 and Year 2 

School PE Kit 

Black or Navy – plain tracksuit / white t-shirt / trainers 
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On Monday 8th March please make sure your child brings their School Tablet back to 

school. 

 

As part of our continued effort to prevent cross contamination please remember NO 

SCHOOL BAGS. 

 

Children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 who pay for school dinners please make 

sure you have your dinner money in an envelope with your name written on it. 

 

 Dinner Money £12.00 a week – to be paid on a Monday. 

 

 Dinner Money to end of term £43.20 

 

I am sure you will agree that the systems that we had in place prior to the January 

Lockdown were effective and well established. With this in mind, the Governing Body 

and I are satisfied that the approach we are taking is in the best interest of the 

community we serve and we will continue to proceed cautiously. 

 

Finally, I could not be prouder of our school community and the way in which you, as 

parents and carers, have stepped up to the challenges that 'Lockdown' has brought.  

 

You  have  worked  hard to support your children, manage your home, keep working 

and  embrace  the remote learning opportunities that we have provided while  

managing  to stay  calm and  focussed  at all once. A huge well done to you! 

 

See you all on Monday 8th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss S Griffin 

Head Teacher 


